
 
Dear Dr. Sullivan, 
 
I want to give a huge thank you for the gift of a stethoscope. My 
name is Zach Griffin, and I am a first year medical student from 
Austin, Texas. Before I started school here at TTUHSC School of 
Medicine, there was a long laundry list of things that I had to 
complete and it felt incredibly overwhelming. Being able to say that 
I at least had one small thing covered made me feel as if someone 
already supporting me and had my back. Your generosity of the 
School of Medicine Stethoscopes for Students is greatly appreciated 
and made a bigger difference than you may realize so thank you 
again very much! 
 
Sincerely,  
Zach (Robert) Griffin 



 
Dear Dr. Sullivan, 
 
I want to thank you for the gift of a stethoscope. Receiving this 
stethoscope is a great rite of passage for all medical students. 
It made me feel very happy to be in a supportive and loving 
environment for the next four years. Your generosity of the 
School of Medicine Stethoscopes for Students is greatly 
appreciated. 
 
Sincerely,  
Mingxiao Yang 




